Good afternoon,
The following announcements were made today in regards to programs and activities at Prosser as a result of precautions necessary for the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19).
-Monday, March 16th, school will be closed for both students and teachers. 
-March 17th- March 27th, Spring Break 
-Monday, March 30th, school will be closed for students only. Teachers are expected to report to Prosser.
Information will communicated in a timely manner via social media (Facebook), email, the Prosser website and local news media. 
Thank you for your understanding and flexibility. As always, the health and safety of our students, teachers and staff are our first priority. If you have any questions, please call our main office number at 812-542-8508.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nancy Campbell

